Pre-k Information

The school day is from 8:30-2:30 for a regular school day. The schedule for delayed openings and early dismissals is attached. 
You will drop off your child at the high street entrance, door 4, or door 5 each morning. Pickup is at the same door. 

On the first day, please drop your child off at the designated door and proceed to the main office to fill out the Lunch Form and Parent Portal. 

For the first day of school your child will need the following items:

1. Backpack that can fit a folder

2. Uniform: navy blue or khaki pants and a white or navy blue shirt. Any color sneakers are fine.

3. Snack and lunch

4. Pull-ups and wipes (side fastening).

5. Crib sheet and blanket.

The lunch form determines whether you qualify for free or reduced lunch. If you do, you will also qualify for free breakfast. It is your choice whether you want your child to eat the school lunch or if you would like to pack lunch each day. The lunch menu will be sent home each month and you can circle the days you would like your child to buy the school lunch. If you do not qualify for free lunch, the cost is $2.67 per day. Packed lunch cannot be heated up in a microwave. You may send warm food in a thermos or cold food in a lunch box. It is your choice whether you would like your child to receive breakfast at school, or feed them breakfast at home. Your child should also come with a snack and drink each day such as juice or refillable water bottle.  Children will not be allowed to drink from baby bottles and should be trained to drink from a thermos or sippy cup with straw. 
Children will be taken to the bathroom almost every hour by the teacher or classroom paraprofessional. Toileting is part of pre-k education and children are encouraged to be as independent as possible but an adult is always present to assist in toileting/diapering.  Your child’s diapers and wipes will be kept separately for him or her. 

The children nap each day. Mats are provided by the school building. Please send a crib sheet and blanket for nap time. These will be sent home each week to be laundered and kept separately for each child. 

Only authorized persons on Parent Portal will be allowed to pick up your child in the afternoon. Please ensure that all authorized people are documented on our website. 
